
From: Soura, Christian
To: Carri Grube Lybarker (CLybarker@scconsumer.gov) <CLybarker@scconsumer.gov>

Date: 10/30/2012 4:39:27 PM
Subject: Follow-Up Question on FY 2013-14 Budget

Carri,
 
                Following-up on the call from a few minutes ago…
 
                The Board of Financial Institutions’ FY 2013-14 budget request includes a request for additional Other Funds 
authority in the amount of $99,579 for “Consumer Finance – Other Operating.”  We asked BFI for an itemization of 
that amount (which I didn’t have in front of me when I called, but was just handed) which shows $24,059 of that 
amount marked for “DCA Partnership,” which I’m interpreting as essentially a transfer.
 
                I want to be sure that I’m comparing both agencies’ submissions appropriately, so what I’m trying to figure 
out is (1) is that really a transfer and (2) are those funds built into your assumptions for your budget request next 
year, and if so, at that specific level?
 
                Feel free to call or email whenever you get a chance.  We’ll double-back with BFI on this point as well…I just 
wanted to compare notes from both sides so that nothing essential is accidentally paid for either zero times or twice.  
Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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